From: Jonny Protheroe |

Sent: 07 April 2019 22:56

To: Planning [N

Subject: 2019/1865/T - Request to reduce eucalyptus tree at 32 Langbourne Avenue

Dear sir/madam

I'm writing to request permission to reduce the eucalyptus tree at the back of my rear garden
by 1/3, something that the previous owner (Captain Anthony Casdagli) of my property had

done every few years since 2001,

Application type:
Notification of Intended Works to Trec in a Conservation Arca

Description of works:
Rear garden 1 x cucalyptus - crown reduce to previous reduction points

Address:
32 Langbourne Ave, London N6 6PX

Previous application references regarding the same tree include:
2016/2014/T
2011/6345/T
2005/0598/T

Pleasc let me know if you need and further information, and about the next steps.

Yours sincerely

J onni Protheroe



